

Dear parents/Guardians,

As part of our Social skills program we are introducing a more structured show and share program. The aim of this is to provide children with the opportunity to gain confidence and positive self esteem while talking in front of large groups of peers.

With this program your child will be allocated a day in which they will be participating in show and share. There will also be a theme each week that the children will need to discuss. The reason for this is to give you as parents a chance to be involved with your child's learning at Kidz Club.

The themes will be something that is relevant to the Calendar of events also one week out of every month there will be a free choice week. This is where your child can bring in their favourite toy or DVD or something similar.

With this program in place we will have a basket in the room in which your child can place their show and share and please remember to label it and to take it home at the end of the day.

If you have any questions in regards to this program please see one of the staff in the Kindy Room.

The information regarding what your child needs to bring for the current topic will be posted on our website on a weekly basis.

